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After some brief remarks on meeting structure, the meeting began with an Exec Update: the nominations 

committee is working on smoothing out the Institute Committee nominations process, and Sammi 

Wyman, the UA Vice President, met with the Registrar’s Office to determine the progress of online 

registration. 

Afterwards, 42 U.A.S. 3.1 was passed to create a Standing Committee on Alumni Relations, and 42 

U.A.S. 3.2 created an Ad Hoc Athena Printing Committee.  In addition, 42 U.A.S. 3.3 tasked various 

committees to investigate the impact of increasing MIT Enrollment and the actions that are currently 

being taken to alleviate such consequences.   

On a more internal note, Hillel Finboard Appeal was approved, Ryan Normandin was approved as the 

Vice Chair of the Events Committee, and the nominees for vacancies on the Institute Committees were 

approved.  Also internally, 42 U.A.S. 4.1 passed to establish bylaws for the Nominations Committee, and 

42 U.A.S. 4.4 passed to regulate laptop usage at Senate meetings. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Alec Lai 

UA Secretary General 


